
 

 

 

 

 

April 9, 1996 

 

Ms. Cindy Salavantis 

Management Integrity Branch 

Office of Management and Budget 

New Executive Office Building 

725 17th Street, N.W.  

Washington, D.C.  20530 

 

Re: Independent Agency Reporting on Audit and Investigative Activities and Management 

Control Systems                                                            

                   

 

Dear Ms. Salavantis: 

 

Thank you for your recent telephone message responding to my February 9, 1996, letter to Wendy 

Zenker of your office concerning the Inspector General Act of 1978, as amended, 5 U.S.C. app. 3 

(“IG Act”), and the Federal Manager’s Financial Integrity Act of 1982, 31 U.S.C. §§ 3512(b) - (e) 

(“FMFIA”). 

 

We appreciate the Office of Management and Budget’s understanding of the Review Board’s unusual 

statutory situation.  I am writing to confirm your telephone message to me in which you stated that 

OMB is sympathetic to the Review Board’s situation and that OMB does not expect the Review 

Board to submit reports under the IG Act or the FMFIA. 

 

Thank you again for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 



cc: Wendy Zenker, Chief, Management Integrity Branch, OMB 

John R. Tunheim, Chairman, Assassination Records Review Board 

David Marwell, Executive Director, Assassination Records Review Board 


